Pedas Treasurers Report 2021

These accounts, aggregated with GUS, will be presented to the Charity Commission as part of the report
we have to submit before October each year. They have been prepared by a qualified person, but do not
need to be audited.

According to the requirements of CC, income to our Charity has to be called ‘Donations’, so sales at our
Exhibitions and income from meetings are combined in these Accounts.

The actual amounts are;

Sales at Exhibitions; £6564
Meeting income; 669
Total 7233

During 2021 we were lucky to receive a bequest of £500 from Yvonne Bottwood, who was a member for
many years - some of our current members will remember her.

The Trustees agreed that the best use of this money was to purchase a Sound System, which has
already proved very helpful at demos and social events. Thanks to David Roberts for sourcing it and
bringing it to events. The cost was £440.

Another cost in 2021 was £640 for legal expenses for becoming a Charity.

Our Exhibitions in 2021 were all successful financially, although we paid £400 to DAW in 2019, which
happened in 2021. | have laid out the results from the last three years.

Income Cost Total
2021 Daw Tree 2252 2301 -49 (£400 sub paid to DAW)
Open Wild 2934 2433 501
Autumn 2554 2073 481
2020 Autumn 2240 1892 348
2019 First & Last 703 888 -185
Erosion 2404 2006 398
Joy of Art 1959 1654 305

Subscriptions

The Trustees are proposing an increase of £5 to the price of membership of PEDAS
from 2023.

This will be the first increase for over 5 years and in light of a trend of significant price
increases, particularly for the professional demonstrators, we want to be in a position to
be able to continue to offer quality to PEDAS members



